A Word from the Dean of the Faculty of Arts, Charles University, on the Commencement of the Academic Year

Dear colleagues,

I want to welcome you all — students, lecturers, and non-pedagogical employees of our Faculty — at least remotely in the academic year 2020/2021. Particularly, I cordially welcome the first-year students who enter our community now in the present demanding conditions.

Please, stay updated with the current information on the webpage koronavirus.ff.cuni.cz and, please, follow the relevant hygienic measures and instructions. I would like to thank you for the efforts you make to allow teaching, scientific research, and the operation of the Faculty as fruitful as possible. I believe that we will handle this difficult period together and I am looking forward to when we all will be able to meet face-to-face again.

doc. Michal Pullmann

Dean of the Faculty of Arts, Charles University